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DFI and two national experts are assisting the Government of Niger, funded by the World Bank,
in a study to identify how to accelerate disbursement and implementation of investment
projects. Preliminary results have already revealed procurement bottlenecks, and an action plan
to overcome these will be validated by the authorities soon in a national workshop.
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